8/1/2017

Subject: complaint
From: Paige Christie (paige.christie@voiceability.org)
To: re_wired@ymail.com;

Wednesday, 15 March 2017, 15:38

Simon,

I have not heard from you in some time and therefore wondered if you still wish to make a complaint. If you are
taking time to think, I can simply close this complaint and then in a few months if you decide you do wish to
continue, you can reopen your complaint. Not a problem at all. Let me know how you wish to proceed.

Kind regards,

Paige Christie

NHS Complaints Advocate, East London

My working hours are Monday—-Friday, 9am-Spm
a: United House, 39-41 North Road, London N7 9DP
t: 0300 330 5454 m: 07918 561 868

e: paige.christie@voiceability.org w: www.voiceability.org
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VoiceAbility Advocacy | Charity No. 1076630 | Company No. 3798884 (England and Wales)

Registered Address: Mount Pleasant House, Huntingdon Road, Cambridge, CB3 ORN
Disclaimer: www.voiceability.org/contact us/#Email
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